Welcome

We're glad you're here

If you're a guest, we invite you to take a gift bag as our way of saying "thank you". Inside you'll find information about the church, resources, and a certificate for a free drink at our espresso stand. Available at our Welcome Center in the lobby.

We want to hear from you! Fill out the Communication form on the app or the Communication Card in the seat-back in front of you. We would love to pray for you and get you more information.

Drop the card in the offering as it goes by.

Nursing mothers, a lounge is available for you and your baby in the East Hallway, near the nursery.

The worship service will be provided for you on a TV.



Finally, if you would like prayer for any reason, we invite you to come forward at the end of the service. We have a team of people ready to stand with you in prayer.





MISSIONS UPDATE

SARA GRAVES

ACTION INTERNATIONAL



On behalf of all your supported missionaries, I want to express my sincere appreciation, ACC family, for your partnership in the Gospel through your prayers and financial support over many years! What a tremendous blessing you are to

each missionary! I feel very humbled to be included. I know that even with the good health my LORD has given, there is coming a time when, that which God has continued to allow me to do, will come to a formal end. Please pray I will have wisdom and be sensitive to His leading.

The past few months I have had the privilege of hosting several missionary friends. In August, I was blessed to "love on" Catie, straight from her remote area in Iloilo, Philippines. The last time Catie was here, she shared a bit with the Selah class of her pioneering among a vast community that had literally been wiped out by the Super Typhoon of 2013. Her home hosted the Breakfast for Kids (training some moms each weekday at 4am to help prepare locally sourced healthy food for up to 70 malnourished kids) before sending them off to school at 7am.

Read More at alderwood.cc/missions or pick up a paper copy at the back of the auditorium

GIVING UPDATE

GENERAL	Last Week's Giving	\$33,768
	Last Week's e-Giving	\$26,864
	Needed Weekly	\$62,709
	Received Year to Date	\$3,211,536
	Needed Year to Date	\$3,260,880
SIONS	Last Week's Giving	\$2,569
	Last Week's e-Giving	\$2,381
	Needed Weekly	\$7,437

Giving available online or on the ACC app

Received Year to Date

Needed Year to Date



\$361,249

\$386.740

EVENTS AND INFO

FOR EVERYONE

CHOIR & ORCHESTRA STARTING / WELCOME BBQ Wednesday evening practices begin in September. More details at <u>alderwood.cc/worship</u>

HYMN SING

9/15 at 6pm in E104. Everyone is welcome to come!

LIFE TOGETHER SUNDAY - 9/22

If you would like to be baptized or have your child dedicated, pick up a packet at the Welcome Center.

WOMEN

RESTORED SUPPORT GROUP

If you or someone you know is impacted by domestic violence, visit <u>alderwood.cc/restored</u> for help.

MEN

RECALIBRATE CONFERENCE

10/18-19 in the Manor. Registration will begin in Sept.

KIDS

UPCOMING EVENTS

9/14 - Family Sewing Experience for ages 8 and up. 9/27-29 - Fall Fusion at Miracle Ranch for grades 4 & 5. 10/4 - Family Fun Night for preschool families. Details at alderwood.cc/kidsevents

AWANA BEGINS SEPTEMBER 18

Pre-registration begins 9/8, parent meeting on 9/15. More details at <u>alderwood.cc/awana</u>

STUDENTS

UPCOMING EVENTS

9/21-22 - Camp Casey retreat for high schoolers. Register and get all the details at <u>alderwood.cc/casey</u> 10/12 - Middle School Corn Maze event. More info and sign up at <u>alderwood.cc/corn</u>

QUIZ TEAM FOR GRADES 7-12 More details at alderwood.cc/quiz





